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The purpose of the advertising 
activities of any business is to ob-
tain high efficiency of these mea-
sures, both economic and commu-
nications. It is possible to valuate 
the effectiveness of advertising by 
marketing research. However, the 
major problem appears to be selec-
tion of indicators to assess commu-
nicative coefficient and media fig-
ures. This problem is solved in the 
paper. 

The authors determined the indi-
cators of efficiency of advertising. 
Also, the authors constructed a 
mathematical model that describes 
the process of determining the im-
pact of advertising of the company 
as part of its audit. 

Advertising activity is a complex 
and multifaceted process. Authors 
offered fulfilling the audit of ad-
vertising activities at each stage 
of planning the advertising of the 
company. The article provides audit 
of advertising activities described 

as consistent in time, constantly 
repeating procedure. 

The authors point out that the 
evaluation of advertising effec-
tiveness requires compliance with 
three principles of assessment: 
first, parallel communication mea-
surement and economic effects, 
second, the evaluation of efficien-
cy should be comprehensive, third, 
evaluation of the effectiveness of 
advertising is phased, sequential 
procedure.

All indicators introduced by au-
thors, except carrier’s frequency, 
are dimensionless units. They are 
formed either as a ratio of the vol-
ume of the part of sample, which 
has a certain property, to the to-
tal volume of sample, or as empir-
ically evaluated levels of attitude 
to brand, advertising message etc. 
The only exception is a measure of 
the frequency of advertising medi-
um that is measured by the number 
of contacts.
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The authors evaluated media audit 
in general. The coefficient of cam-
paign as the ratio of evaluated indi-

cators of communications efficiency 
and the amount of evaluated indica-
tors of media audit was determined.


